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To: 
 
CGIL 
 

Athens, 12 December 2014 
 
 
 
A.D.E.D.Y. and the workers in the Hellenic public sector express our support 
and solidarity with the Italian workers who are carrying out a general strike on 
12th December. 
 
 
The workers in Italy like the Greek workers fight against the policies of 
austerity, the cut of their incomes, the redundancies, the flexible labor 
relations and the deterioration of public social goods. 
 
 
 
The struggle of the workers in each country but also the joint and coordinated 
struggle of the European workers as well, is the only hope for the overthrow of 
unpopular policies, for overcoming the crisis in the interest of the workers and 
the peoples.  
 
 
With our best wishes for a successful strike! 
 
 
 

 
From the Executive Committee of A.D.E.D.Y. 

 
 
 

 


